## URANTIA FOUNDATION 533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60614



URANTIA BROTHERHOOD 533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60614

November 18, 1972

## Dear Urantian:

As another year is about to end, we pause to review what has been accomplished. Since the year 1955 about 30,000 URANTIA Books have been acquired by interested people in all parts of the world, most of these within the last five years. Correspondence continues to increase, and much of it involves answers to inquiries about the book, the Foundation, and the Brotherhood — many meetings have been held — classes and seminars prepared and conducted — the financial affairs of the Foundation and the Brotherhood administered as economically as possible — not to mention the many other details. By far most of this work has been accomplished with the help of people who receive little or no salary, but serve because they believe, and want to be of help in building our Heavenly Father's kingdom.

Such progress is most gratifying, but our operating costs go on as usual, both for the Foundation and the Brotherhood. So, this is our appeal for your help in defraying those operating expenses for the year 1973. The budget for the Foundation is \$17,500 and for the Brotherhood it is \$13,985, making a total of \$31,485.

As indicated on the enclosed pledge card, you may make your contribution to either organization or both. If you do not mark the allocation, it will be divided equally between the two. Should you for some reason find it not possible to use the pledge card, please feel free to contribute in any manner you can. We need your help regardless of the amount.

We sincerely hope that you will want to join us in supporting the work in connection with the URANTIA Book, and that you will be as generous as possible. Your gift, you know, is tax deductible.

Cordially yours,

William M. Hales, President

URANTIA Foundation

Alvin L. Kulieke, President

URANTIA Brotherhood